
April 30, 2024  

 

Municipality of East Ferris 

 

Greg Kirton 

Director of Community Services 

 

I am writing to confirm my request for purchase of municipal land adjacent to the west side of my lot at 

44 Big Moose Road. It was confirmed by a surveyor hired by the township regarding lot lines in my area 

that the actual lot line is not where it was assumed to be for many years. A substantial portion of my 

driveway is on municipality land. 

The actual size of the piece will be determined when the municipality decides on the position of the new 

lot line on the west side of my lot. 

 

Best Regards 

Jerry Freeman 

 


